
 

 

 

 

August 4, 2022 

Pac Meeting 

 

• Meeting started at 7:03pm 

• SKS prides in a traditional school uniform, since the pandemic they became lenient however for 

the upcoming school year they are asking we revert to the policy: 

• Girl’s uniform skirts need to be an appropriate length. It doesn’t need to be at the knee but it 

needs to be an appropriate length.  

• PE shorts need to fit loosely. The tightness of the shorts is becoming a problem.  

• Socks-must be white ankle socks no other length permitted.  

• Jewelry-Gold/Silver necklace with a cross or religious symbol only. Not allowed are necklaces 

with pearls, nametag or custom fashion jewelry. Only Jr high is allowed to wear necklace that 

isn’t a religious symbol. The size of the religious symbol needs to be appropriate.  

• Nail polish-Not permitted, only in 8th grade 

• PE sneaker-must be an athletic sneaker not a basketball ankle sneaker. Primary color of black, 

white or gray and may have one accent color.  

• Boy’s school shoe-Can be ANY navy blue, rubber sole, Velcro close shoe. *Change from 

previously communicated due to parent feedback about the Florsheim Canvas shoe.  

• 1st-2nd grade only-for those having difficulty finding a Velcro shoe due to your child’s shoe size-

they are able to wear a laced, navy blue, rubber sole shoe but MUST use Xpand No Tie Shoelaces 

System (purchase link to follow)  

• Boy’s hair cut-update pending approval. Dr. C agreed to change to no lower than a 1 on the side, 

no dying hair colors 

• The January HAS meeting will be on zoom 

• The board introduced themselves.  

• The board informed the delegates to please speak at the open house for grades k-8 

• Dr. C will send the board the new families; we need a new parent liaison.  

• Meeting ended at 8:26pm. 

 


